
 

December  2023 
******************************* 

Zion Lutheran Church offers many 
worship opportunities for members and 
guests.  Feel free to join us! 
 

Here at Zion: 
Sunday   8:30am –Worship 
Sunday   9:45am – Sunday School/ 

      Bible Class  
Sunday 11:00am – Worship 
 
Advent Worship Opportunities: 
Wednesday 5:30pm – Zion 
(12/6, 12/13, 12/20) 
Christmas Eve Service: 
Sunday 4:30pm, & 7:30pm -Zion 
Christmas Day Service: 
Monday 10:00am - Zion 
New Year’s Eve Service: 
Sunday 7:30pm  
 

The early childhood center staff would 
like to send one final thank you to all of 
our families, friends, and church 
members for a very successful 
fundraiser.  The final profit received was 
$940.  We had three top sellers that we 
would like to acknowledge:  1. Ethan 
King 2. Everly Bahlke 3. Maryn Acker 

On Saturday, December 2 we 
encourage you to stop by the Zion 
Lutheran gym for our Christmas Cookie 
Walk / Craft Show from 9:00am – 
3:00pm. 
 

Please continue to send your children’s 
winter gear every day.  We make every 
effort to take the children outside when 
the temperature is above 20 degrees, 
and we always take in account wind 
chill. 
 

4s Classroom Learning December: 
Letters: Mm - Oo 
Shape: Star 
Color: Red 
Numbers: 15-17 
Class Theme: Baby Jesus and Giving 
Science -Winter 
 

"Fear not, for behold, I bring you good news of a great joy 
that will be for all the people.   For unto you is born this 
day in the city of David a Savior, who is Christ the Lord." - 
Luke 2:10-11 

What joyous news the angels shared that first Christmas 
night. The children of Zion ECC are preparing to share 
that same joyous message with family and friends. The 
children have begun working on songs, fingerplays, and 
memory verses for their Christmas services. 

******************************************************* 

The four-year-old preschool class has again been asked 
to join our Zion Children’s Christmas service on Sunday, 
December 10. We ask the children to arrive for one final 
joint practice at 9:30am and the service will begin at 
11:00am. There will be a short fellowship time following 
the service to enjoy Jesus’ birthday cake. 

The three-year-old preschool class has begun practicing 
for their Children’s Service on Tuesday, December 19 at 
10:30am. Children who do not attend on Tuesday 
normally are encouraged to join us on that day.  Parents, 
we would like to hold a short fellowship time following 
the children’s service.  We are looking for volunteers to 
provide treats, set-up, and clean-up.  There will be a 
Google document signup sheet sent with our December 
calendar and school newsletter.  If you would like to 
assist with this gathering, we would greatly appreciate 
your help. 

******************************************************* 

Preschool will enjoy their Christmas break from 
December 20 to January 2. Our childcare and toddler 
care will be open December 20-22 (7:30am to 5:30pm).  
The center will be closed December 25-January 2 for the 
Christmas and New Year holiday. 

 


